
 

 

 

 

 
 

March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RSE Policy- Consultation and Feedback 

 

I hope you and your families are well. We are currently reviewing our Relationship and Sex Education 

Policy (RSE) and our Health Education Policy; we recognise the importance of this policy and strive to 

be transparent with families in our preparation and delivery of this policy. 

To this end, we would like to offer you the opportunity to read the current version of this policy 

before it is submitted to our School Governors for final approval, and to offer feedback on the policy 

if you wish to do so.  

Our RSE Policy is written in line with the guidance from the Department for Education in this area of 

students’ education, including parents’ right to withdraw their children from some specific aspects 

of RSE in schools. 

A copy of the policy is attached to the email you have received. If you would like to offer any 

feedback on any part of the policy, please email me directly at 

chris.fulwell@johnmason.oxon.sch.uk. 

The period of consultation on this policy will be two weeks in duration; as such please send us any 

feedback by Friday, March 31st. 

Best wishes, 

 

Chris Fulwell 
Associate Assistant Headteacher 
Director of Key Stage 3 
John Mason School  
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